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Proposal

In the interest of promoting interoperability, the ADSL Forum primarily devotes its time,
resources, and promotional efforts to systems conforming to the applicable ADSL Forum
Recommendations.

The ADSL Forum recommends that the physical layer aspects of ADSL systems that
combine voice and data transmission using a splitter near to the point-of-entry to the
customer's premises comply with the ITU-T Recommendations G.992.1 (ADSL with
splitter), G.996.1 (test), G.997.1 (OAM), G.994.1 (handshake), G.995.1 (reference) and
ANSI T1.413-1998.
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